
TENDERS ARE INVITED FOR AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY 
TO DELIVER A HERITAGE ENHANCEMENT AND 

ENGAGEMENT PROGRAMME DURING 2018

St. Peter’s Church is a Grade II listed building, at the heart of the Folkestone 
Harbour Conservation Area and will soon be at the centre of the newly 
developed Folkestone Harbour neighbourhood, bringing considerably more 
residents and tourist visitors to the Parish and Church. The current projects 
will enhance the heritage of the Church, making it both more visible and 
accessible to visitors and bring the Church onto the cultural tourist trails 
being developed in the Town.
Costed Tenders are now invited to deliver two community heritage 
enhancement and engagement projects for the Parochial Church Council of 
St. Peter’s Church as part of the current Heritage Lottery Funded works to the 
Church. 
Details regarding the tender specifi cation may be viewed on the Church 
website at: http://stpetersfolk.church/restorations/current-tenders/
Applications must be received by noon on Friday, 15th December 2017


